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SENIORS:  Herff Jones representatives will be available today during lunch periods to pick up 
announcements.  This would also be a great time to pay for your cap and gown if you have a balance.  
Cap and gown cannot be picked up on the 4th if a balance is due. 
 
CHEMISTRY CLUB:  The final meeting of the Chemistry Club will take place on Tuesday, May 1, in 
C217 at 2:15 pm.  In this month's lab we will be making "gold". 
 
ACADEMIC LETTERWINNERS:  Those seniors that ordered a plaque but did not attend the club 
banquet are to collect their plaque from Mr. Harnish in C217.  Seniors who are dues paying members 
of the club can pick up an Academic Letterwinner Scholarship form from Mr. Harnish.  Forms are due 
back by May 4  Dues paying members who are interested in being an officer for club next year can 
pick up an Officer Application Form from Mr. Harnish in C217.  Forms are due back by May 15.  Any 
dues paying Academic Letterwinner who did not attend the club banquet may email or see Mr. 
Harnish in C217 to request a certificate for this year.  Certificate requests are due to Mr. Harnish 
by May 21. 
 
BLOOD DRIVE:  The blood drive will Red be held on Friday. All donors must be at least 16 years old 
and must turn in a permission form. See the American Cross sign up table at lunch for more 
information and to pick up a form.  
 
COLOR RUN:  Student council will be selling tickets for the color run during all lunches. Tickets are 
$25 each. Cash only. Credit card purchases can still be made through EventBrite.  
 
CAP AND GOWN: Cap and gown pick up will take place during PtE on Friday, May 4th.  If there is a 
balance due, payment in the form of cash or money order (Kingsley Inc.) may be made at that time.  
Credit card payments may be made by phone to the company’s office in Monticello BEFORE May 
2nd. 
 
AP GOVERNMENT:  Practice exams for AP Government will be held after school Mondays, 
Wednesdays, and Fridays in C307, or in PtE. Please see Mr. Clark if you have any questions. 
 
PROM:  You must have a CURRENT school ID to be admitted into the dance. 
 
FUNDRAISER:  The Advanced 3D Art classes will be selling puzzle pieces and puzzle piece earing 
sets during lunch period and in E117.  All proceeds will be awarded to a Lake Central student for their 
post-secondary education.  Applications are now available on the high school website. 
 
LC SPIRIT WEAR:  For sale in Guidance:  pop sockets ($5), lanyard ($5), sports bag ($10) and 
blankets ($20).   
 
REMINDER TO ALL STUDENT DRIVERS:  No students should be parking in the silver lot on the 
west side of the school.  This will result in a Wednesday school.  Also, students parking in the green 
lot are reminded to cross ONLY at the designated crosswalk locations.   
 



Representatives from the following institutions of higher learning will be in the Lake Central 
Library the following days: 
 
May 1 - The Ohio State University - after school 
May 1 – University of Illinois, Springfield – after school 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and Thursdays 
during periods 1 and 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 (library work room). 
 
TUTORING:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring is 
available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for PTE tutoring. 
No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided by members of the 
National Honor Society.  
 
Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on the high 
school website.   
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